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SQUAW VALLEY 

PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT 

 
ADMINISTRATION/OFFICE REPORT 

 

DATE: July 25, 2017 
 

TO: District Board Members 
 

FROM: Kathryn Obayashi-Bartsch, Secretary to the Board  
 

SUBJECT: Monthly Report 
 

DISCUSSION: Utility Annual Billing 
Mailing of annual utility bills for the 994 accounts occurred on June 30th. 
Beginning on July 5th, staff began receiving payments, in addition to numerous 
customer inquiries about billing and processing of payments. Staff anticipates a 
high volume of customer inquiries throughout July and August. 
 
Pedestrian Crossing - Highway 89/Squaw Valley Road Intersection 

 The pedestrian crossing at Highway 89 and the Squaw Valley Road intersection 
has been discussed at several Board meetings, specifically the need to improve 
this crossing for safety purposes. Ms. Patti Guilford has been in contact with 
CalTrans staff to address this issue and the Board directed staff to assist Ms. 
Guilford with her efforts. On July 10th and July 12th, CalTrans striped the crossing 
using the international crossing format and repainted directional arrows. Staff will 
send a letter to Mr. Paul Close, Engineering Division on behalf of the Board 
thanking him for his cooperation and assistance.  
 

ATTACHMENTS:  Letter to Mr. Paul Close 
 

DATE PREPARED:  July 10, 2017 
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PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT 

 
 
 
July 26, 2017 
 
Mr. Paul Close  
California Department of Transportation - District 3 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA 95901 
Attn: Engineering Division 
 
Dear Mr. Close, 
 
On behalf of the Squaw Valley Public Service District, I wish to thank you for your assistance with the 
additional striping of the pedestrian crossing at Squaw Valley Road and Highway 89.  The Board, staff 
and the public are grateful to you and your staff for helping to make this area safer for all.  
 
I understand that there are many areas requiring your attention and this is just one issue of many under 
your jurisdiction and supervision. Your courtesy, cooperation and responsiveness to this issue were 
outstanding and the District is very grateful for your help. 
 
You have provided a valuable service to the public and your assistance is greatly appreciated! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Geary, General Manger  
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